
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 

Stephanie Allman 
Regulatory Coordinator 
Regulatory Affairs 
 
 

tel 416 495 5499 
Stephanie.allman@enbridge.com 
 

Enbridge Gas Distribution  
500 Consumers Road 
North York, Ontario M2J 1P8 
Canada 
 

VIA COURIER, RESS and EMAIL 
 
 
November 10, 2016  
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board  
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700  
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4  
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:  Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge”)  

EB-2016-0054 – Seaton Land Development Pipeline Project  
Partial Energization of the Seaton Project                                                               

 
On June 23, 2016, the Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) issued the Decision and Order 
for the above noted proceeding.  
 
With this letter Enbridge is informing the Board of its intent to energize a portion of the 
Seaton Land Development Pipeline Project (the “Project”). Specifically Enbridge will be 
energizing the 0.5 km NPS 6 steel portion of the Project on November 22, 2016. This 
section of the Project runs westerly along Taunton Road from near the intersection of 
Taunton Road and Sideline 16 to the District Station situated between Brock Road and 
Sideline 16. This will permit restoration in this area to proceed in the fall.  The remainder of 
the pipeline project will be energized later in 2016.  
 
Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions.  
 
Yours truly,  
 
(Original Signed)  
 
Stephanie Allman  
Regulatory Coordinator  
 
cc: Ms. Zora Cronojacki, OPCC Chair (via email) 
 Ceiran Bishop, Manager Supply and Infrastructure Applications Division (via email) 
 


